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Classes with the best attendance:  

Year 1 Durham with 97.86% and Year 6 Imperial with 98.15% well done! 

Please can I remind you that the gate opens at 8:35am each morning and closes 

promptly at 8:45am. If your child comes in late by 5 minutes each day, that adds up 

to 25 minutes of learning each week. This morning alone, 42 pupils were late to 

their lessons. I look forward to seeing an improvement next week.  

What is happening next 

week? 

Wednesday 2nd March – 

8:45am Supporting your 

child with writing in Year 1 – 

Miss Dani Fisher 

 

Thursday 3rd March – 

World Book day – whole 

school event.  

 

World Book Day 

 

We wanted to remind you that World 

Book Day will be on Thursday 3rd March. 

We are asking all children to come 

dressed as their favourite book character. 

This is a fantastic way to get the children 

excited about their favourite books and 

help them to develop a love of reading, so 

we encourage every child to take part. 

The children with the most original 

costumes will be rewarded with a book 

token.  

 International Mother Language Day  

Please join your children, if you are able, at 3.00pm on Monday 7th March 

in their classrooms, for an International Mother Language Day Party! You 

are invited to bring along a food dish from your country of ethnicity or a 

country that you speak the language of. This has always been a popular 

day in the Pimlico Primary diary, so we look forward to seeing lots of you 

there.  

 


